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Dear Y11 pupil and parents,  
 
On Thursday 3rd October, starting at 5pm we will be holding our Year Eleven Exams Revision and Guidance 
Evening.  
 
The evening will include stalls for every subject where teachers will be giving out free Holy Trinity revision 
materials as well as selling professionally published revision guides and other revision equipment 
throughout the evening. They will be on hand to talk to you about the exams and offer tips and advice.  
 
A 20-minute presentation focusing on 'How to Revise for Success' will take place at 6.20pm in the 
Performance Hall. This will give more general advice and guidance about how to set yourself/your child up 
for top marks success. There will be tips about preparing a revision timetable, ensuring the right things are 
on it and advice about spacing and interleaving techniques. 
 
The presentation will be followed by a pie and pea supper at 6.45 for all who have attended the 
presentation and the Heads of Department will be on hand to answer any other questions you may have 
until 7pm. 
 
We would like to warmly welcome all Year Eleven pupils and their families to this important event but we 
ask that only 1 adult accompany each pupil into the presentation to ensure there is plenty of room for 
everyone.  
 
If you would like to stay for supper, please complete the form via the link below by Friday, 27th September.  
 
Food will be limited to a maximum of 3 accompanying people per pupil as well as the pupil themselves. Tea, 
coffee and soft drinks will be provided for free throughout the evening.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aFUN4dleKk6H9P9hq1wuiZAEGG7ULzdMvi-
BHjNxNkFUME9XSjQ1VlNNT0tFUkxHSjBFWkZTTkc3VC4u 
 
We hope to see as many of you there as possible to support your child through this incredibly exciting and 
important time in their academic journey. The higher their grades, the more opportunities await!  
 
Best wishes, 
J McCluskey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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